PAN AMERICAN RADIO CORPORATION

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
TUCSON. ARIZONA

March 13, 1963

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
1755 So, Vallejo Street
Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Mr, Nittler:

Thank you very much for your letter dated February
25th concerning our signal,

We were on an equipment test as authorized by the
FCC, section 3,95 of the FCC rules,

We will be operating on 1600 KC,, 1000 watts
daytime, We will be using a directional antenna using
a cardioide shaped pattern, formed by two towers bearing
11 degrees true,

ards,

Oscar Lebn Cuéllar
Director of Eng. Dept.
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